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Dates for your diary... 
February Holiday - Mon 17th and Tues 18th Feb  

Back to School - Wed 19th February 

P1F Assembly – Friday 7th March 

Parent Evening – Thursday 27th March 

 

 

 

Coming up...  

It is the 50th anniversary of 

Murrayfield Primary School this year! 

We will be having a whole school 

celebration week on Monday 31st 

March. We are looking forward to the 

fun and exciting activities that will 

involve pupils, parents and members of 

the community.  

Our topic in Primary 1 this term is 

‘When Gran was a Girl’. We will be 

creating a class Gran to explore what 

life was like in the past. We will also be 

exploring what Blackburn looked like 

50 years ago and how it has changed. 

We are very excited and can’t wait to 

get started! 

 

Homework 

Please ensure your child brings their reading 

book to school every day to allow reading to 

be completed in class. Home work will be 

issued on Tuesday then returned Thursday. It 

will then be re-issued on Friday and returned 

for Monday. Your continued support is 

appreciated. 

What we have been learning 

so far...  

One of our main highlights was learning 

about the Christmas Nativity story. 

We were learning about the story in 

class and through our Nativity 

performance ‘Whoops-a-daisy Angel’. 

Primary 1 had lots of fun creating and 

performing the class nativity.  

We have also been very busy in 

Literacy and Maths learning lots of 

new sounds, words and adding numbers 

together.  

 

Book Buddies 

We have been working with P6 for the last 

few months reading the books from the 

Scottish Children Book award 3-7 

category. We have loved working with P6 

and found the books very exciting. We also 

had the opportunity to attend a drama 

workshop with our buddies which was lots 

of fun! 

  


